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Subject: Do not Extend the Emergency Bill

Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 9:56:31 AM

Hi

The Qld Government has introduced a segregation policy that separates section of our
society. This campaign told us that Queenslanders would be safe if fully vaccinated, but |
have a neighbour and friends that have been vaccinated but still got covid. Also those that
have not been vaccinated have faired better than those that have been vaccinated.

More people have died of the vaccines than Covid. Over 22 months of the covid period
there have been 273,901 Australians who died. Only 2,639 were covid related with 92% of
these having series underlying conditions. All this information can be found on the ABS
website.

Please don't extend the Emergency Bill. This has to end so people can get back to work.

Yours sincerely
Paul Davis
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